From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Subject: FW: APR 28 LLLT License

Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:02:29 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Sophan Bun [mailto:sophanbun61(@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:42 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: APR 28 LLLT License
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Hello my name is Sophan Bun and this is the experienced I had with LLLT. I was in need of a Parenting Plan in
place and I did not know what to do, I was looking for someone who could help me. I made a lot of phone calls to
different lawyers. Most of them were not in my budget so I kept looking and that’s when I came across LLLT. Not
only is she affordable, but she was great and cared about me as a person. She was very punctual with responding
back to me and made sure all paperwork was turned in before all deadlines. She also went above and beyond to give
me additional information to help me with my case. She may not be able to represent me in court but she has the
knowledge and credentials to help me to be able to represent myself in court. I don’t know what I would have done
without her and her knowledge! She took a lot of stress off of me. I greatly appreciate all of her hard work and
dedication in making sure my parenting plan goes smooth!

For these reasons among many others, it is beneficial to keep these programs for single parents who are on low
income. So please do not remove this program from the public. Because of these programs, it gave me a sense of

hope. I am truly grateful!

Thank you,
Sophan Bun
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